Belgrave Road Update

www.islandroads.com

We continue to make good progress ahead of the planned completion and re-opening of Belgrave Road in the first week of December. The opening date will however depend on the weather conditions being suitable for resurfacing.

All the stabilisation work relating to the original failure has now been completed and, while Southern Water continues its work to re-lay its service main, we are finishing off the parapet wall in the 30-metre mid-section of Belgrave Road.





We are also undertaking some repointing in the general vicinity alongside the replacement of the majority of railings in the area such as those between Esplanade Road and Belgrave Road.

Once again, we would like to thank you for your support and co-operation during the work and we look forward to finishing the job in the coming weeks.

We will provide a further update next month but in the meantime if you have any concerns, please contact us via email at info@islandroads.com or in an emergency call 01983 822440.

